

Representing the professional bus and motorcoach industry since 1971

Phn:703-838-2929 Fax:703-838-2950 113 S. West Street 4th Floor Alexandria, VA 22314-2824

www.uma.org info@uma.org

January 18, 2018

Mr. Mark Szyperski On Your Mark Transportation P.O Box 292851 Nashville, TN 37229-2851

Mary danles Mark!

RE: Getting Involved - Marketing and Business Development by Engaging in your Local Community

Dear Mark:

Thank you for participating in the 2018 UMA Motorcoach EXPO Solution Session, "Getting Involved – Marketing and Business Development by Engaging in your Local Community".

I have already heard many positive comments regarding your session and I suspect the discussion will go a long way towards helping attendees shape their future efforts in this area.

The UMA Motorcoach EXPO travels to Ft. Lauderdale, FL next year, January 6-10, 2019. Hope we'see you there!

Again, thank you for your generosity of time and knowledge informing United Motorcoach Association operating company members and helping make the 2018 UMA Motorcoach EXPO a tremendous success!

Warmest regards,

Ken Presley

Vice President of Legislative & Regulatory Affairs,

Industry Relations/COO